
London Borough of Croydon: lead
reviewer appointment letter

Letter from the Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government
appointing Chris Wood as the lead reviewer for the non-statutory review into
the London Borough of Croydon. This letter includes the terms of reference
for the review.

The findings of this review will be reported to the Local Government
Secretary in November and published on GOV.UK once complete.
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